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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Josey M. Blare to the group.

Nationwide Filings Rose by 18 Percent in 2023

According to figures from the United States Courts, 452,990
bankruptcy cases were filed nationwide in 2023, an increase of
18 percent from the number of cases filed in 2022.  South
Dakota bankruptcy filings increased by 13 percent last year.

The states with the most per capita bankruptcy filings in 2023
were Alabama, Mississippi, Tennessee, Georgia, and Kentucky. 
Alaska had the fewest per capita filings in 2023, followed by
Vermont, Maine, New Hampshire, and Massachusetts.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

